
Transport and Resources Committee 

Erratum to Report No. 29, 57th Parliament – 

Inquiry into coal mining industry safety 

The Chair of the Transport and Resources Committee would like to correct a typographic error in the 

committee’s ‘Report No. 29, 57th Parliament – Inquiry into coal mining industry safety’, which was 

tabled on 16 February 2023. 

On page 7, the sentence which reads: 

Additionally, during 2021-2022, 1541 workers sustained injuries that required treatment 

as a hospital inpatient, including specialised and intensive care, and a further 592 cases of 

mine dust lung disease were reported. 

should be replaced with- 

Additionally, during 2021-2022, 154 workers sustained injuries that required treatment as 

a hospital inpatient, including specialised and intensive care, and a further 592 cases of 

mine dust lung disease were reported. 
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